
 
 

 
 
 
 
March 22, 2021 
 
 
 
 

HAWAII SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
Fuel Adjustment Factor to Increase 

From 32.0% to 34.5% as of Sunday, April 18, 2021 
 
 

Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Pasha Hawaii will increase its Fuel Adjustment Factor in the Hawaii trade by 2.5 percentage 
points, from 32.0% to 34.5%, effective Sunday, April 18, 2021. The increase will be published in 
the Pasha tariffs of STB PHHD No. 005 and STB PHHD No. 006, which govern the movement of 
cargo between the mainland U.S. and Hawaii.  
 
Pasha Hawaii will continue to closely monitor fuel costs and will adjust the Fuel Adjustment 
Factor as trends warrant.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pasha Hawaii is a committed and trusted partner for many of the nation’s leading retailers, 

manufacturers and U.S. government agencies, providing reliable containerized and roll-on/roll-

off cargo services that are a critical link for the people of the State of Hawaii and for prosperity 

of the Hawaii market it serves.  

 
 
 

Thank you for choosing Pasha Hawaii 
Customer Service 877-322-9920 

www.pashahawaii.com 

 


